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Leading Program students of Hokkaido University and Nagasaki 

University participated in the 31
st
 Leading Progress Seminar in Hokkaido 

University. Before the seminar, the host Hokkaido University gave a tour of 

the graduate school of Veterinary Medicine to Nagasaki University students. 

Representatives from each university introduced their Program and shared 

experiences each other.  

During the seminar, two students from  Hokkaido University and four 

students from Nagasaki University introduced their research topics 

highlighting the important role of research about  human health-environment 

and zoonotics diseases. The participants have interests in common in 

infectious diseases and leadership. Research collaboration & cooperative 

support are necessary for us.                          

A farewell party was very friendly and warm even though the weather 

outside was freezing. Students communicated well and completely got lost in 

time. 

      We appreciate the support from both universities for this activity. This 

was a memorable seminar and we hope it initiated future exchanges between 

the Leading Program students of both universities    
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